
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

AD HOC GRIEVANCE SUBCOMMITTEE 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL CONFERENCE ROOM 

FEBRUARY 20, 2014 – SPECIAL MEETING 10:00 A.M. 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

 
PRESENT: Albert Vertefeuille, Jim Mello, Sandra Tremblay 

 

 

ALSO PRESENT: Superintendent of Schools Janet Tyler, Attorney Gary Brochu, Facilities 

Manager Kevin French, C.S.E.A. Local 2001 representative Pat Hayes, Union Co-President David Lund, 

Custodian Keith LaPorte 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting was called to order at 10:06 a.m. in the Lebanon Middle School Conference 

Room at 891 Exeter Road, Lebanon, CT. 

 

II. The Union presented information, re: the grievance filed by Karen Mitchell. The  

              Union withdrew the grievance.  

 

III. Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       Albert Vertefeuille 

 

 


